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CORRIGENDUM 

 
 

 

In reference to the advertisement “NOTICE INVITING TENDER” published in the Daily 

Newspapers and the KPPPRA website dated 10-09-2025, the following amendment has been made: 

 

• The date of submission of Bids (Technical & Financial) Sub Head B: ICT Services will be 

considered as 6th October 2025 at 11:00 AM instead of 29th September 2025. The 

Technical Bid will be open on the same day (6th October at 11:30 AM) in the committee 

room of the Project Directorate, whereas the financial bid will be opened after the 

completion of the technical evaluation process.  

• The last date for obtaining tender documents will be 3rd October 2025, during working 

hours. 

• The Tender documents can also be obtained from the University’s official website. 

• All other terms and conditions of the Tender Notice remain the same.  
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